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Saturday 
 

November 14th, 2015 

 

1:00 PM 

 

Bolton Hall Museum 

10110 Commerce Avenue, Tujunga 

(corner of Commerce Avenue  

& Valmont Street) 

 

Parking available uphill  

at the Elks Lodge 

 

Everyone is Welcome 
 

Free Admission 

(although we would  

appreciate a donation) 

 

Light refreshments served  

after the program 

 

(818) 352-3420 
 

LittleLanders@verizon.net 

Horror movies are a genre all to themselves 
and hold their own place in film history.  
Our speaker for this program is Galen 
Wilkes.  Galen is a scholar and showman 
fascinated with the turn-of-the-century 
years.  He has been collecting films since 
the 1970s and enjoys bringing the early 
20th century alive to his audiences. 
 

Galen will provide historical background of 
this film genre and then preview a few films 
from the 1890s through the 1930s.   The 
preview will include silent and early sound 
films, both dramatic and comic horror films.  
Some of them are the earliest type of 
horror films inexistence.  Many include 
special effects which were all done 
manually.  This promises to be a  varied 
program — dramatic, comedic, and all 
entertaining. 
 

Pretty fascinating stuff, so join us! 

Post Halloween 

Spook Show 
Come join me! 


